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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I live in the vicinity and frequently travel along Westerton Road and Pitfodels Station

Road. These roads are unsuitable for the traffic that currently uses them. As a dog owner I also walk in the area and find the pavements along these roads

equally unsuitable and indeed,

dangerous. I fully support the proposal for a new fit for purpose road and the improved access to the Deeside Way which I again use frequently use as a dog

walker.

The opportunity for this wasteland to be used for the purposes proposed is commendable.

I especially welcome the proposal to use a good percentage of the land as a public open green space. As the land stands at the moment it is unusable and

inaccess ble.

To focus on the housing needs of our retired community is also commendable. There are plenty of new housing developments in the area catering to couples and

families
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